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Central Valley Regional Adolescent Acute Inpatient Psychiatric Services Central Valley Regional ADOLESCENT Acute inpatient psychiatric services

Central Valley Regional Adolescent Acute Inpatient Psychiatric Services
The County of Fresno, on behalf of a five county Central Valley Collaborative (Fresno, Madera, Tulare, Kings and Merced) will be seeking parties interested in the development of a 9-bed acute psychiatric inpatient unit developed for youth ages 13-17.  The purpose of this letter of interest is to allow organizations to provide a basic level of information regarding both their interest and their capacity to develop such a program. 
The Central Valley counties lack access to specialty psychiatric services for adolescents.  There has been a rash of closures of acute inpatient programs throughout the Central Valley and in neighboring regions of the state.  In 2002, Fresno’s Cedar Vista Hospital Adolescent Unit closed.  The adolescent psychiatric unit associated with the Stanislaus Behavioral Health Center closed in 2005, and the Community Hospital of the Monterey Peninsula discontinued accepting adolescents for inpatient treatment in 2006.  Currently, the only pediatric psychiatric inpatient units that exist in this region are located in Bakersfield and Sacramento. 
Fresno County conducted a survey of the five counties regarding the number of admissions which have occurred for this population over the past two years.  It was determined that as a result of this survey, counties’ could support a 9-bed adolescent psychiatric inpatient unit.  
The five county consortium would like interested parties to briefly provide the following information:

· Relate your organization’s experience in providing acute psychiatric inpatient services. 

· Indicate the facility and the location that your organization would anticipate utilizing to provide this program.

· Indicate your organization’s plan to provide psychiatric coverage for this program and which physician group or attending staff members would provide services. 

· Indicate if your organization anticipates collaborating or partnering with any other organization or entity in providing this service.

· Indicate what your organization’s experience has been in billing Medi-Cal and other third party insurance carriers. 

· Indicate if your organization currently contracts with county mental health programs.

If providers have specific questions they would like the Central Valley consortium to respond to as part of an RFP process, please include your questions in your response to the Letter of Interest and they will be discussed at any future bidders’ conference.

Please submit your responses to the information requested by FAX or mail at Fresno County Purchasing no later than 8:00 a.m. on January 22, 2008.  
Letter of Interest Number 952-4523
County of Fresno Purchasing
4525 E. Hamilton Avenue
Fresno, CA 93702
Phone: (559) 456-7110
FAX: (559) 456-7831

If you have any questions, please contact Gary W. Parkinson, Purchasing Supervisor, of the Purchasing Division at (559) 456-7110.
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